January 7, 2000

To whom it may concern:

Jeff Barnosky and I worked together at Olde Discount Corporation in 1995. I decided to pursue other opportunities while Jeff remained at Olde where he continued to enhance his already solid knowledge of PC computer technology.

Jeff, as long as I can remember (25 years or so), has always shown innovation and perseverance whether he was building, repairing or upgrading something. While working at Olde, I observed Jeff apply his techniques to solve complex PC computer problems others simply would not touch. Jeff also wore many different hats while at Olde. He would spend time helpings out in network control, pull cable, find the best price and order new PC’s for the entire firm not to mention all the other things he helped with that were not necessarily computer related.

A personable and excellent communicator, Jeff is a proficient computer professional in every regard.

Sincerely,

Scott A. Lokuta

Oracle DBA

Email  slokuta@hotmail.com
